
P. O. BOX 577 
HIGHLAND PARK, IL 60035-0577 
847 831-8822 FAX 847 831-5231 
E-MAIL foxmanagement@hotmail.com 

Fox Management 
Group 

TO: All Unit Owners 
Oakwood Homeowners Association 

FROM: Board of Directors 
Stephanie Brodsky,  
Property Manager 

RE: E-Mail Notifications

During Lake County’s recent flood, we were able to send out flash notices to homeowners who had 
signed up for e-mail authorization.   In this way, owners were kept informed of the Township’s plans 
and actions during this crisis.   

E-mail notification not only will save the Association money, but will also provide a manner of
keeping owners informed during emergency situations.

We strongly urge all owners to take advantage of this method of communication. 

If you agree to have these documents sent to your e-mail account, please sign this form, provide your 

e-mail address and return this document to the management office.

If you do not return this form, we will continue to send all correspondence and notices via regular 
mail. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact the management company. 

Thank you 

NAME:  

UNIT ADDRESS:  

E-MAIL ADDRESS:

I AGREE TO HAVE ALL DOCUMENTATION FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF OAKWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION SENT TO MY E-MAIL ADDRESS. 

Return to Fox Management Group, P.O. Box 577, Highland Park, IL 60035 or 
foxmanagement@hotmail.com 

 SUBMIT FORM VIA EMAIL CLIENT
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